MFA NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2017 ISSUE

## Celebrating Our First Anniversary

On the 23 of February 2017, the academy celebrated its first anniversary. Time flies by so fast and it had already been a year since the first students reported to the Academy on the 23 of February 2016. The day was marked by entertainment, speeches and the highlight of it all was cutting of the anniversary cake that was beautifully made in the shape of the academy's administration block.





MFA NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2017 ISSUE

## First Aid and Fire Fighting Training

Safety at the academy is of utmost importance. Both staff and students are given the opportunity to train on first aid as well as fire fighting. The academy brings specialist on the two fields for in-house training. In this way, every member of the academy, both staff and students can be of assistance should any safety issue including a fire arise.

## Highlights of the Training day











